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Department of Pediatrics
PO Box 100296
Division of  Pulmonary Diseases
Gainesville, FL 32611-0000

352-273-8380

352-392-4450 Fax
February 1, 2011
Dear current and former MCHB trainees,

We wanted to let you know about an opportunity to build leadership skills, meet other MCHB trainees and former trainees, and enhance your career development.  We hope you will consider joining us at this exciting event!

On April 15, 2011, the University of Florida (UF) Pediatric Pulmonary Center (PPC) will be hosting a one-day MCH Interdisciplinary Leadership Meeting entitled “Making Lifelong Connections: Leadership, Networking and Career Development for MCHB Trainees” at the Disney Coronado Springs Resort in Orlando, Florida.  At this meeting, current and former MCHB trainees will work together to enhance their leadership skills, network, and develop professional connections with MCHB activities.  

A welcome reception will be held the evening of April 14th and the MCHB Interdisciplinary Leadership Meeting will be the following day (April 15th). The UF PPC will pay for attendees’ hotel rooms for two nights (Thursday, April 14th and Friday, April 15th) and food (reception on the 14th breakfast and lunch on the 15th). Trainees and former trainees (or the Centers with which they are affiliated) are responsible for covering transportation and any other costs. The discounted hotel room rate will be continued throughout the weekend should participants wish to stay longer at their own expense. There is no registration fee.

Gwendolyn Adam, MCHB Training Branch Chief, will provide the Keynote Presentation.  Additionally, we are seeking trainees who would be willing to give brief (10-15 minute) talks.  The topics for these talks can include, but are not limited to, MCH-related clinical, research, educational, community based, or advocacy/policy activities that trainees participated in during or after their traineeships. 

Please notify Susan Horky, LCSW (chaunst@peds.ufl.edu) of your interest in attending, and then complete and submit the registration form at https://spreadsheets.google.com/viewform?formkey=dHk3YndXcHRadTNVdDE5eHJKVEVEeHc6MQ
by February 11, 2011.  Space is limited and accepted registrants will be notified by February 28th.  Special consideration for attendance will be given to those who are willing to present. If you have any questions, please feel free to email Susan Horky, LCSW (chaunst@peds.ufl.edu)  or Ellen Bowser, RD, LD (bowseek@peds.ufl.edu).  We hope to see you in sunny, warm Orlando! (Check out this link! http://disneyworld.disney.go.com/resorts/coronado-springs-resort/
Sincerely,
Susan C. Horky, LCSW
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